28 April 2001

DR. Stephen Ambrose

Eisenhower Center

University of New Orleans

923 Magazine Street

New Orleans, LA  70130

Dear DR. Ambrose,


This time I have a unique story to forward to you today.  It should be a great addition to your WW II Living History Section of the Eisenhower Center. 


It was an honor to be selected by Mr. George Hebenstreit to compile and put into booklet form his different experiences during World War II. 


As you will see while reading the book he had some very unique experiences.  First, going into Normandy on D-Day, 6 June 1944, with the 101st Airborne Division, via Glider.  Second, going into Holland with the 82nd Airborne Division, Operation Market Garden, 17 August 1944, as a Paratrooper.  Third, but by no means less gravitating, his jump into Germany at the site of the Buchen Wald Concentration Camp, April 1945, to cover the liberation of that camp.


It is with great pride and humility that I donate this copy of George’s WW II experiences.


In reply, please direct your correspondence to Mr. George Hebenstreit, 21 Yacht Club Drive, #308,  North Palm Beach, FL 33408-3955,  561-626-1951.  Dealing directly with George will eliminate the middleman.


It is always a pleasure to be able to furnish you and your Center with living history about happenings that took place during WW II.

Sincerely,

Charles D. Butte

